
 

 

Thank You Eddie Hartley, for your incredible investment as FFWPU UK treasurer 
 
Michael Balcomb 
February 29, 2020 
 

 
 

Members of the board of trustees and our Regional Directors, Mike and Fumiko Balcomb, enjoyed an 

appreciation dinner together with Eddie Hartley on 29th February to say thank you after he stood down as 

long-serving treasurer of 12 years.  

 

He was the board's chair for eight of those years, taking both responsibilities very seriously during a time 

of radical change in our Movement.  

 

During that time, he helped the transition from HSAUWC to FFWPU and kept a steady hand on the tiller 

during times when the pressure was on. 

 

Thank you, Eddie, for your incredible investment in the UK providence! 

 

 

 


